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Erratum

Case Rep Ophthalmol 2023;14:47

In the article “The Safety and Effectiveness of a Novel Annular Keratopigmentation 
Method: A Case Report” [Case Rep Ophthalmol 2018;9:35–42; DOI: 10.1159/000485554] by 
Ferrari et al., contrary to the Statement of Ethics, an image was included in Figure 2 without 
the consent of the individual. The individual gave consent for this Case Report to be published 
without the image. The original article has been republished to remove Figure 2.

www.karger.com/cop

This is an Open Access article licensed under the Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-4.0 
International License (CC BY-NC) (http://www.karger.com/Services/OpenAccessLicense), applicable to 
the online version of the article only. Usage and distribution for commercial purposes requires written 
permission.

DOI: 10.1159/000529518


